
                      

Deadline Looming for Water Grants 

Applications must be in by Friday 
2/21/2013 

 

The deadline for anyone to apply for Water Grants in the Regional District of the Okanagan-Similkameen is Friday, February 

22nd. The Chair of the Okanagan Basin Water Board, Stu Wells says there could be money available for many non-profit and 

environmental organizations and it's not too late to apply. The community grants total about $350,000 divided among the north, 

south and central okanagan regional districts. 

Adam Graham - Penticton 
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